Memorandum

To: Nancy Felson, Chair, Executive Committee

From: David Shipley, Chair, Facilities Committee

Date: March 29, 2006

Re: Placement of Student Honor Code plaques in instructional classrooms

The Facilities Committee met on March 1, 2006 and approved a proposal
from the Office of the Vice President for Instruction to place plaques on which
the Student Honor Code is written in every instructional classroom and
teaching laboratory on campus. This would not include the School of Law or
the College of Veterinary Medicine because those schools have their own
honor codes. The proposal was presented by Associate Vice President Ann
Crowther and Ms. Debbie Bell. The Office of the Vice President for Instruction
is seeking financial support for this project. A mock up of the plague was
shared with members of the facilities committee. It has the arch symbol at
the top followed by the phrase "A Culture of Honesty Earns a Degree of
Respect.” The UGA Honor Code is at the bottom of the plaque; "I will be
academically honest in all of my academic work and will not tolerate
academic dishonesty of others.”



